
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – June 25, 2013

Cary Community Foundation accepting grant applications

CARY -- The board of advisors of the Cary Community Foundation is currently accepting grant requests for community projects funded from its community grantmaking fund, according to Carla Liberatore, board president. 


Applications for grant funding will be accepted from Triangle nonprofits that serve Cary residents from June 28 until Aug. 13. Grant funding is available for human service programs, arts and education, health care and other general charitable needs. 

The Cary Community Foundation is also pleased to announce that new for this year will be funding available for capacity-building projects. Grants will be available to help nonprofits with internal needs such as office equipment, staff training and other capacity-building projects. 

The total amount of grant funding to distribute for 2013 is $7,000.


Applications are available online only beginning June 28.  Visit nccommunityfoundation.org for information about applying online. The deadline for submitting applications is Aug. 13.

The Cary Community Foundation is an affiliate of the North Carolina Community Foundation. The community foundation was established to help support local charitable needs through annual grants. In addition to Liberatore, Cary Community Foundation board members are: Susan Balke, Debbie Fox, Laird Hepburn, Howard Johnson, 
Brad McGinnis, Tom McCuiston, Michelle Muir, Sarah Perkins, Jennifer Robinson and
Sheila Ogle.

MORE

About the Cary Community Foundation:  

The Cary Community Foundation was established in 2006 to promote charitable giving by individuals and organizations for the benefit of Cary, its citizens and its institutions.  The Cary Community Foundation has awarded more than $300,000 in grants since its founding and has a family of funds encompassing 17 charitable funds and assets over $800,000.  

About the North Carolina Community Foundation:

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has made nearly $68 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $156 million in assets, the NCCF sustains over 1,000 funds and endowments established to provide long-term support of a broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations – including the Cary Community Foundation -- to provide local resource allocation and community assistance in 67 counties across the state. An important component of NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and national levels. For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org and Facebook and follow us on Twitter @NCCF.
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